
RCNB   CATERING   EQUIPMENT   UPGRADE 
 
Bain-Marie 
 
In September 2020 President Greg was advised by Volunteering Victoria that our Club was 
successful in a $3000 Volunteering Victoria Grants application to purchase appropriate Bain-
Marie (s) to replace our unreliable and very heavy large units. 
 
After consultation with several members and industry research it was decided to purchase 
two high quality, smaller, Australian made units that can be readily moved / transported by 
everyone. 
 
The power requirement for each is only 10 amps which can be provided by the Club’s 
generators if necessary. 
 
The units were collected and stored in our containers on 21st January. 
 
 


